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April 23, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about mail delivery. The postal service is a clear exam-

ple of the need for Congress to keep a tight reign on administration officials

such as you and Secretary Mnuchin. You have frequently attacked details

of postal service policy in your vendetta against Mr Bezos and threatened

to veto the latest loan package over support for the agency. After working

to minimize Congressional oversight aand claiming personal responsibility

for these loans Treasury has squandered resources on larger companies not

threatened with ruin leaving many intended recipients in the breach and is

floating a plan to condition agreed to USPS support on a political takeover

bringing to mind your destruction of the popular CFPB. I worry that you

are more focused on scoring political hits than helping society.

Please assure me that you will focus on covid not mail.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our honest leadership.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


